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424 N. George Mgson JOr.
Arlington, Va.
7 November 1949

Dr. Douglass Ausir
Managing Editor

William and Mary Quart-rly
Williansburg, Virginia

Dear Dr. Adair:

Recelpt of your very xind letter of 1 Noveaber ls
acknowledged.

It 18 with considerable regret that I must tell you
that [ have been un ble to do very mugh in conneotion
with the article you asked me to prepasre on eighteenth
century oryptography. The principal reason is that my
health has not been of the best for the past year or so
eand T have had to relinguish a good many activities and
interests. However, I am slowly getting stronger and
have by no means glven up the idea of precaring such an
article. I therefore grave your patiente and perhups by
next Spring will have soaething to subait. In the mean-
tine, let me thank you for the suggestions contalned in
your letter and when I get to the polint vhere I feel
as though the time has come to approach the various
peorle you amention I will get in touch with you.

S8ingerely yours,

WILLIAM F. FRTEDMAN
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